
 
 

 

 

 

30 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Industrial Action – Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July 2023 
 
As you are aware a seventh and eighth day of national industrial action has been planned by NEU for 
Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July.  As a result, the school will be partially closed on these days but as with 
the previous strike days all students who are in receipt of the pupil premium grant, those with EHCPs and 
those with social services involvement, will still have access to in-school provision. 
 
You will have already received a letter from Jo Meloni, that was sent out to families earlier today (please 
follow this link to view), outlining our plans that year 7 and year 12 will be accommodated in school on 
Wednesday 5 July and year 12 will be accommodated in school on Friday 7 July. Students should arrive at the 
normal school start time, with tutor time beginning at 8.25am and will be able to attend their full 
timetable.   
 
To aid our planning, could you please email me at pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk to let me know if you 
would like your child to be in school on Wednesday 5 July and/or Friday 7 July, even though the rest of their 
year group will be asked to remain at home. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Paul Street   
Deputy Head 
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